
Street Sweeping UPDATE

The City of Baldwin Park will resume 
citations for street sweeping parking 
beginning March 2021.
In the meantime, we will 
continue to sweep as 
normal. We remind you to 
please move your vehicle 
on street sweeping days, 
so we can continue to keep 
our Baldwin Park streets 
clean! 


